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05. September 2022

Training

Welcome by the mayor and the training directors
"Welcome to the team of the City of Bocholt," say Mayor Thomas Kerkhoff and the training
managers Eva Telahr and Stefanie Wilken to the nine junior staff members of the City of
Bocholt who will start their training or dual studies on 1 September.

Jacqueline Rollfinke, Hannes Seemann, Lisa Maske and Björn David Wießing are starting
their dual studies in general administration as prospective Bachelor of Laws. The young
professionals can now look forward to a three-year course of study at the University of
Applied Sciences for Police and Administration in Münster as well as a variety of practical
assignments in the different departments of the Bocholt administration.

For the second time, the city of Bocholt is now also offering the dual study programme
Bachelor of Arts in Social Work. In this field, the Department of Youth, Family, School and
Sport is pleased to have the support of Melissa Flaßwinkel and Maximilian Sosatzki.

At the Bocholt Fire Brigade, Swantje Reder, Bastian Steinmann and Jarne Lang are starting
their training as emergency paramedics.

"We are happy about the reinforcement of our team by motivated colleagues! An exciting
professional future and diverse opportunities for professional and personal development
are open to them," said Mayor Kerkhoff.

The city of Bocholt offers many apprenticeships for all school-leaving qualifications.
Information on training and careers with the City of Bocholt at
https://www.bocholt.de/rathaus/ausbildung.
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